MUPY’s Graduate Office organized an orientation meeting for new graduate
students of 2018 academic year

August 10, 2018

On August 10, 2018, MUPY’s Graduate Office, led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Naeti Suksomboon, Assistant Dean
for Graduate Studies, along with his staff, organized an orientation meeting for new MUPY’s graduate
students enrolled in 2018 academic year. The orientation activities included a welcoming speech
delivered by MUPY’s Dean, followed by an introduction of Graduate Program Directors, a computer room
service, a Central Research Unit service, and a faculty library service. The meeting were finally

ended by answering students’ further enquiries.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2316



